
Ysgol Cefn Meiriadog
Friday Newsletter

Welcome back to the new school year, we hope you have had a brilliant summer despite the
glum weather! We are looking forward to seeing our full time learners on Monday and our

new Nursery learners from next Wednesday.

Food and Fun

A big thank you to all staff who delivered our Food and Fun programme over the summer, we had up to 60
children through the doors daily for the 12 sessions and we really hope they enjoyed themselves. The free

programme wouldn’t have taken place without the support and hard work of the staff and those who
delivered the various workshops so, once again, thank you to them all.

Staffing news

Miss Jennie will not be returning this academic year, we would like to thank her for her hard work in all
of her roles and wish her all the best for the future.

We are pleased to share that Miss Cherina (Logan’s Mum) will be taking on the role of our After School
and Holiday Club Manager, she will begin on Monday 4th September and will be in touch with booking

systems and other messages soon, can I ask for your patience as she settles into her new role and gets to
grip with how everything works. A reminder that After School Club is run separately to the school so any

questions/ queries please contact Miss Cherina via the school phone number or the clwb e mail address.
Miss Cherina had a holiday booked before taking on her new role so from Friday 8th September to Friday
29th September she will not be available to work. We are trying our best to ensure that all days are
covered but there may be some slight changes to After School Club’s opening hours during this time. Any

changes will be shared with you as soon as possible.
If your child is attending after school club next week please e mail cefnclwb@gmail.com to book them in.

Work on the school building

During the holiday work was scheduled to be carried out to remove a small amount of asbestos from the
outside of the building. This has now all been successfully removed but during the replacement of the

guttering a bat was discovered. This has meant that all work has had to stop until the necessary checks
and surveys have been completed. This means that the scaffolding and fencing across the front of the

school needs to stay, we are unsure as yet how long that is likely to be. The site has been made as safe as
possible in the meantime but I do ask that you prepare your children for the disruption and ask them to be

very sensible when entering and exiting the building whilst the scaffolding is up.

Communication and Consent Forms

All learners will come home early next week with a QR code for their new Seesaw class. We will be
archiving last year’s classes over the next couple of weeks so if you want to download your child’s journal

please do so as soon as possible. All new communication will be posted on the new classes so please scan
the codes asap.

We are moving to paperless consent and information forms this year. Links to these will be sent out next
week, please complete them as soon as possible. In the meantime, if any contact numbers/ collection

information/ allergies have changed please let us know as soon as possible.

We look forward to seeing you all next week,

Mrs Martin
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